
 
Transport for NSW  
 
 

To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact projects@transport.nsw.gov.au Page 1 of 2 

Community Notification 
 

Taree Station and Stabling Yard 
February 2024  

 

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

We are replacing the ageing NSW 
regional rail fleet of XPT, XPLORER 
and Endeavour trains.  
The new trains will provide new safety features, 
improved accessibility, facilities and reliability for 
customers who travel from many NSW regional 
centres to Sydney, as well as Canberra, 
Melbourne and Brisbane.   
To accommodate the new Regional Rail fleet, we 
need to modify some existing rail infrastructure 
at various locations across the rail network.  
 

What work are we doing? 
We will be carrying out some investigation work 
at Taree Station and Stabling Yard. This will 
include: 

• surveying and laser scanning of the 
station and rail corridor 

• locating utilities including electrical 
assets and signalling infrastructure 

• accessing pits within the rail corridor 
• excavation to assess ground conditions 

and locate utilities. 
 
Equipment and machinery to be used: 

• laser scanning and survey equipment 
• vacuum truck 

• excavator 
• drilling rig 
• crane truck 
• electrical testing equipment. 

 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be working at Taree Station and Stabling 
Yard, located off Olympia Street, during standard 
construction hours, 7am to 6pm from Tuesday 27 
February to Thursday 29 February 2024. 
 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice:  

• workers and vehicles 
• noise from investigation activities. 

 

Managing our impacts 
We will take steps to reduce noise and impacts 
on the community and the environment. 
This includes and is not limited to: 
• using non-tonal reversing beepers 
• instructing workers to keep noise to a 

minimum. 
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More information 
Working closely with the local community is a priority for Transport for NSW. We will keep you up to date 
about upcoming work, with regular notifications and updates on our website.  
If you have questions or would like more information about the Regional Rail Project, please contact us 
using the details below.  
 

Map of work area 

 
 
 
 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/curren
t-projects/regional-rail   

 
For the latest Train service updates: 
Call Transport Info on 131 500 or visit 
https://transportnsw.info/   

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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